
    LETTER OF INTENT 
 
 
 

To the Lawrence City Commission,  

My name is Oscar Marino and my future business partner is Alejandro Lule.  We have been 
working on a small business plan of a late night food stand to start here in Lawrence and are 
aware of another party who has already expressed like interest to the Commission to operate a 
food stand.  Mr. Lule owns three restaurants in town and I work for the city.  We would like to 
open the late night food stand here in Lawrence to attract customers attending bars and clubs in 
the downtown area past 10:00pm.  Our idea is to have a self- contained, 16 x 8 concession trailer 
parked on or about 9th and Mass. or the corner of 10th and Mass. on Thursdays, Fridays, and 
Saturdays from 9:00pm or 10:00pm to 2:00am.  The products we would sell are: hotdogs, polish 
and Italian sausages, nacho cheese, fries, pop, water, and coffee. 

We would ask the City Commission to adjust the amendment to allow our business using the 
16’x 8’ concession trailer.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Oscar A. Marino  
Alejandro Lule 

 


